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I am strongly opposed to this measure! Oregon has been doing mail-in voting for 

years with virtually NO ISSUES. There is no reason change something that isn't 

broken. This system allows more people to participate in the democratic process of 

voting by making it more convenient for more people. I stand for all Oregonian's right 

to right when and how it is convenient for them. Please retain mail-in voting for all 

elections. 


